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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

No E-Notice Parties on Certificates of Service

Pursuant to Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9004-3(d), a Certificate of Service
"shall not include the names and addresses of parties who will
be served electronically by the Clerk."  Therefore, please do not
include on a Certificate of Service the names or addresses of
any parties who receive electronic notice, such as the attorney
for the debtor(s), the case trustee, or the U.S. Trustee.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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